Wendy Strangeway

From:

Virginia Ramsey

Sent:

13 October 2011 10:28

To:

Planning

Subject:

Responses from Hawsker cum Stainsacre Parish Council

NYM/2011/0633/FL Application for construction of 6 no. two storey affordable dwellings with associated parking at land of Scraper Lane, Stainsacre, Whitby

The Parish Council supports this application and makes the following comments:

It is a well put together development.

The Parish Council appreciates the need for these homes.

The colour of the bricks are of concern. Could lighter bricks be used?

More comments will follow with regard to this application after a meeting with Sanctuary Housing which takes place later this month.

Thank you, Virginia Ramsey.

Scanned by MailDefender - managed email security from intY - www.maildefender.net

